
The Director General, Urban Local Bodies, Haryana, Panchkula, 

convened a key meeting on 30th May 2025 in the Conference Hall of the 

SDM Office, Naraingarh. The meeting was aimed at reviewing the 

ongoing urban development initiatives and addressing local issues 

related to Sanitation. The session was chaired by the Director General 

and saw the active participation of Smt. Aditi, HCS Joint Commissioner, 

Municipal Corporation Ambala; Sh Shashvat Sangwan, SDO (C), 

Naraingarh and senior officials from Municipal Committee Naraingarh 

including the Secretary, Sh. Mohit Kumar & Municipal Engineer Sh. 

Harish Sharma. 

In addition to the officials, current and former Chairman, Municipal 

Councillors (MCs and Ex-MCs) of Naraingarh were also present. The 

gathering provided a platform for meaningful discussions on 

developmental priorities, sanitation, and citizen-centric governance. 

During the session, various aspects of urban sanitation—including solid 

waste management, public toilet maintenance, door-to-door waste 

collection, and citizen awareness initiatives—were discussed in detail. 

The Director General emphasized the importance of maintaining 

hygienic conditions and implementing sanitation projects effectively to 

enhance the overall quality of urban life. 

Suggestions and concerns raised by the MCs and Ex-MCs were duly 

noted for action. The Director General assured full support from the 

department in strengthening sanitation infrastructure and capacity 

building at the municipal level. 

The meeting concluded with a collective commitment to work towards a 

cleaner, healthier, and more sustainable urban environment in 

Naraingarh. 

 

 

 

 




